
RICE BUSINESS PLAN COMPETITION WINNERS

Rice Business Plan Competition winner to ring Nasdaq opening bell. June 27, HOUSTON -- (June 27, ) -- The winner of
the Rice University.

Each pitch will last up to but not exceed 60 seconds. Pistoia Alliance President's Startup Challenge This
competition looks for startups focusing on informatics and technology. The first and second place teams from
each of the seven flights in the First Round plus the top-scoring third place team overall will advance to the
Semi-Final Round, and the teams who finish third through sixth place in their flights will advance to the
Challenge Round. The competition themes include early childhood education, workforce learning, urban
education and many more. Student Involvement The competition is for student-created and student-managed
ventures, including new ventures launched by licensing university technology. Later, you give them feedback.
These days the vast majority of these plans are real, with real prospects, real value, and real likelihood of
launching. Judges will rank the teams from 1 most likely to invest to 6 least likely to invest. When she's not
working, you will find her exploring her current town of Cape May, NJ or binge watching Pretty Little Liars
for the th time. The judges will rank the six teams in the finals from 1 most likely to invest to 6 least likely to
invest. Judges will be assigned to flights based on their background and areas of expertise. Elevator Pitch
Competition This this fast-paced event has all teams competing against each other for the best second pitch to
attendees. Judges will evaluate the teams as real-world entrepreneurs soliciting start-up funds from early-stage
investors and venture capital firms. This includes students who graduated, or will graduate any time after July
1,  Are there other startups pursuing this market with similar IP? Teams are required to participate in all
segments that apply to them. The exception is the Elevator Pitch Competition on Thursday night; only one
student in the startup will present then. In other words, at least two members from each startup team must
travel to Rice to compete, and both of these two members must be current students. However, ultimately the
judges based their ranking on where they would invest their money. Maximum Team Size Teams may bring
up to five startup team members who participate in the presentations on Friday and Saturday. Jones Graduate
School of Business at Rice University and the Rice Alliance for Technology and Entrepreneurship, Rice
University's internationally-recognized initiative devoted to the support of entrepreneurship. Students who
graduated before July 1, are not eligible to participate. In fact, we encourage the team to bring a faculty, staff
or other advisor with them to the RBPC, and we will invite them to attend our special lunch with the Dean of
the Rice business school on Friday afternoon.


